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June 22nd, 2021 
Dear Resident:  

Last Thursday, June 17th, 2021 at 3 PM, the BHA hosted a resident meeting on the new Colonel Floyd 
Apartments.  At this virtual meeting, we presented plans for the interior unit design and programming 
of the common spaces of the proposed new development.  The goal of this meeting was to gather 
resident feedback and thoughts on the design of certain aspects of the units.  The meeting was be led 
by the interior designer and project architects as well as members of the BHA Redevelopment team.   

A recording of this meeting is available on the BHA website.  To watch the recording, please visit 
https://www.brooklinehousing.org/modernization.aspx and click the button labeled “Colonel Floyd 
Redevelopment.”  On this webpage, please see under the heading “Colonel Floyd Resident Meeting on 
Unit Design: 6/17/21” for a link to view the recording. 

The packet distributed last week contains the materials covered at the meeting.  We want your feedback! 
Please mark up this document with your feedback and return it to the drop box in the Colonel Floyd 
laundry room by June 30th for collection.  Please note that we are not able to customize units.  But we 
want your input to be able to select layouts and features that reflect the majority opinion in the proposed 
new development.  Without a lot of feedback, we are taking direction from only the small group that has 
provided input to date. 

Please note one point of clarification that came up during the meeting:  The steel refrigerator option 
does not allow for post-it notes and are not consistently magnetic.  Bear this in mind as you indicate 
your preference for refrigerators. 

You can also provide feedback via email at colfloyd@brooklinehousing.org.  If you have any questions, 
leave a voicemail at 617-981-9370. 

Sincerely, 

Maria T. Maffei 
Director of Redevelopment 
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